
4TH GRADE4TH GRADE  newsletter 

REMINDERS 

COMING UP 

CONTACT INFOWHAT WE ARE LEARNING

We are almost out of hand sanitizer and boxes of Kleenex in our classroom. Please
let me know if you would be willing to donate one of these items to our
classroom. THANK YOU!

JANUARY 15TH-19TH, 2024

Mrs. Mindy Mentele

996-2365

Mindy.Mentele@k12.sd.us

http://mrsmentele.weebly.com

Reading: Save Me a Seat Novel Study 

Math: Measuring Angles

Religion: Begin Chapter 16- The Fifth
Commandment

Spelling: Test on Friday, January 19th

Science: Test on Thursday, January 18th

Social Studies: Finish Unit Six- Homesteading
and Town Building

Phonics: Plurals

January 15th- No School

January 17th- School Mass

Please start selling raffle tickets! 


